
Rye Energy Committee 
Meeting Notes 

Tuesday, December 4, 2018 
6:30-8:00 PM, Rye Public Library 

 
Attending: Danna Truslow, Howard Kalet, Michael Joyce, Carl Nicolino 

 
The November meeting minutes were unanimously approved. 
 
Michael spoke about Paul de Grandis presenting on January 22 at the library.  It was 
agreed the committee would promote attendance through emails to various social 
media and email lists after January REC meeting.  
 
Danna suggested the committee prepare a report for the Board of Selectmen about the 
committee’s municipal solar findings.  Tom agreed to create a first draft that he would 
forward to Howard and Danna to finalize.    
 
Tom agreed to contact Eversource to schedule lighting audits at the library, public 
safety building, town hall, elementary and junior high schools. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM.  The next meeting will be held 6:30 PM, Tuesday, 
January 8, 2019 at the Rye Public Library. 

 
 

 


